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Senator:   Moore 

 

Question: 

 

Over the last 12 months, what were the number of drugs that were approved that were more 

than $20 million? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

For the 2012-2013 financial year, there were five medicines approved by the Government for 

listing on the Pharmaceutical Benefits Scheme, that had a financial impact of $20 million or 

more in any of the forward estimate years. 

 

 

 

 


